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We enjoyed the Berry Open Gardens enormously. We came away with ideas and enthusiasm for our own gardens. 
Sharon and Lynton, our trip organisers extraordinaire, put an awful lot of work into planning, organising and delivering this trip to us. Their efforts for this and other events are top class and very much appreciated.
Here are some comments relating to the extraordinary gardens from the members who went along.  

I loved the look of flowering pink Heath epacris in tall purple ceramic pots. The tiny pink bell-shaped foliage looked stunning. I have purchased pink and red Epacris for my garden. … Narelle.
I was very much taken with the enthusiasm of the owners which was embodied in the designs and landscaping of the various gardens. In particular, the beautiful white Pieris the owners used in the hedging down the long drive in the ‘Okes Camellia Garden’. Consequently, I bought one! My partner, Ellison, was surprised at so many picturesque gardens surrounding Berry; the variety of such beautiful large trees and the colour of the gardens was very impressive. … Dianna and Ellison
I loved the individuality and variety of the chosen gardens. The town gardens were on suburban blocks. Each was an individual: a recent build brimming with blossom trees, a timber cottage for years hidden by brick cladding restored to its simple proud roots, and the timber cottage of the charming Hazel King. Here was a woman delighting in the history of Berry and so eloquently sharing it with us. Each of these gardens reflected the love and joy of their owners and happily great individuality in planting. 
The five gardens on the outskirts of Berry were equally unique. The Brogers Creek Road property of Ros and Robin Brooks had views from the escarpment across the house and to the sea, and open, sweeping and so effectively restrained landscaping. A contrast was the garden of Frank and Libby Baker – a park-like area with exotic trees and shrubs cocooning the property in its own glorious surrounds. ‘Loggerheads’, the garden of Adrienne and Harvey Blue, was a completely different concept with its open, park-like landscaping and its long, flowing reflecting pond with overflow rill. While it is European in concept, it is uniquely Australian in its application and surrounds. A flowing creek and associated bog planted with lilies and irises further express individuality. An 1877 schoolhouse is the bones of Libby and Frank Baker’s garden. An admirably sympathetically designed home incorporating the original school buildings flows through the original schoolyard clearing in the forest. Now there are high canopied trees and over 300 camellias. A wonderful treat is the raised viewing platform in the middle of the garden – such an individual twist. A special treat were the rare plants found in the garden of Robyn Bryce and Graeme Oke. ... Gai
I was very impressed with the low Pieris Temple Bells hedge that was in full bloom at the camellia garden. I didn’t know that you could prune Pieris to produce such a wonderful effect. We are now looking to see where we could plant such a hedge. … Bill [image: image2.png]












